Notice

ALBERT TOWNSHIP PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED 2024-25 BUDGET

The Albert Township Board will hold as part of its regular meeting a public hearing on the proposed Township budget for Fiscal Year 2024-25 on Monday, March 18th at 3:00 p.m., at the Albert Township Hall located at 4360 Hanson Ave., Lewiston, Michigan 49756. A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the Albert Township Hall.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be the subject of this hearing.

The public is invited to attend and present its comments on the proposed budget or may submit its written comments to the Township Supervisor prior to the hearing.

Michael Szuhkent Albert Township Supervisor